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I’m writing to express my support for Aviemore & Glenmore community trust in their bid for the community 
asset transfer of the Glenmore visitor Cente 

As a business owner in the Glenmore area I feel that an assets transfer would be good for the community and the 
wider Glenmore area 

I know the personal involved with agct and I’m confident that their experience and proven track record will allow 
the Glenmore area to become ‘ the jewel on the crown’ for the whole area. 
They have already proven they are capable with the ice rink in Aviemore and know they will make a great success 
up in Glenmore too. 
Kind Regards, 

 

Glenmore 
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